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Thomas Grubb was a part of Ed-Co’s Class of 1994. Thomas is currently a working
musician. After graduating from high school, Thomas went to become a police officer with the
Cedar Rapids Department. Following his retirement as an officer, he became a musician which
stemmed from his time at Ed-Co. “My favorite part [of Ed-Co] was being able to participate in
every sport I wanted as well as participating in the music department,” stated Thomas. When he
was asked to give a piece of advice to high school students he advised, “Take advantage of the
smaller school and try everything out that interests you.”  Go Vikings!


